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Greenwell Point Public School 

 NEWSLETTER 
                                      School Motto – Growing and Learning Together                                            

Phone:  444 71379                              Fax:  444 71550                                 email: greenwelpt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

PRINCIPAL:  Mrs Cathie Glennan                                   28th May, 2018                                              Term 2     Week 5 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT:  
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Today we held a small assembly to commemorate National Sorry Day. This annual 
event has been held in Australia on the 26th May, since 1998, to remember and com-
memorate the mistreatment of the country's Aboriginal People. We were fortunate 
enough to have Mrs Deliah Lowe, a Jerringa Elder speak at our assembly. Thank you 
to Mr Atherton and Mr J for their hard work to get this organised. 
 
This week sees Healthy Harold visit the school. Notes and money need to be into the 
office before Wednesday so we can coordinate the program. 
 
Wednesday is also our 'Library Working Bee' day. From 10am we will be cleaning off 
shelves, sorting books and arranging this space to be more user friendly. If you have 
any time to spare, please come along. 
 
Book Fair is also set up in the Library and will run until about midday on Thursday. 
Each class has been in to look at books and children have been given the opportunity 
to write down the names of any titles they wish to purchase. Book Fair will be open 
each morning from 8:40 am and will be open until 3:30pm Monday and Wednesday. 
 
Cold and Flu season is upon us and many students have been away due to illness. 
To assist us, if you are able to provide your child's class with a box of tissues, we 
would be most appreciative. Also, if your child is absent from school, we ask that you 
please notify the school within 3 days of being absent. Any absences longer than this 
require a medical certificate. 
 
Lastly, this Friday also sees our whole school assembly. Please join us if you are 
able. We would love to see you there.  The assembly will commence at 2pm. 
 
Catherine Glennan 
Relieving Principal 
 
LIFE EDUCATION VAN 
The Life Education Van (Healthy Harold) will be visiting the school this 
week.  Cost is $10 per student.  If we do not receive your child’s 
money by Wednesday then they will NOT be visiting the van.  
Please find attached a permission note on the bottom of today’s newsletter.   
 
BOOK FAIR 
The school will be hosting the Book Fair again this year and we will begin selling 
books from the 28th May.  Parents are invited to come to the school and view the 
books for purchase from Monday 28th May to Thursday 31st May from 8:45am to 
9:10am in the mornings and 3:00 to 3:30pm after school.   
 
P&C CHOCOLATE FUNDRAISER 
Just reminding families that have taken a chocolate box/es to sell for our fundraiser, if 
monies can be returned to the office as soon as you have sold your box.  
 
WORKBOOKS Please pay for your child’s workbooks ASAP. Thanking you  
KINDER- $38.50, 1/2—$38.50, 2/3/4—$38.50, 5/6—$33.50 
 

 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

MAY 
 
28-31  Book Fair 
 
30-31  Life Education Van 
 
JUNE 
 
1 School Assembly 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut butter at school. 

‘Like’ our Facebook page 

Greenwell Point Public School has a 

Facebook page where we post lots of 

reminders, good news stories and 

share snaps and snippets from our 

school days and events.  Don’t miss 

out on the updates and photos on 

your devices.  Like our page today! 

Get our School Stream App, it’s 

Greenwell Point Public School in the 

palm of your hand. Download from 

ITunes or Google Play. 

Please remember that our newsletter is 

able to be viewed on our school website:                    

www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au   

http://www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
HEADLICE 
Unfortunately we have had a few cases of head lice reported.  Please check and treat your child’s hair if necessary. 
 
STEWART HOUSE 
Mrs Miller has Stewart House handballs for sale at $3 each.  All money raised will go towards Stewart House.  Please 
see Mrs Miller in the office if you would like to purchase one. 
 
CANTEEN —Volunteers helping this week are:  Jamie and Sharon 
The meal deal for this week will be Chicken Nuggets, a snack and a popper.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

GREENWELL POINT PUBLIC SCHOOL PERMISSION NOTE 

     Life Education Van Visit 
 

 

I hereby give permission for my child _________________________ to attend the Life Education Van on Wednesday 
30th May and Thursday 31st May, 2018. 

 

 

I have enclosed $10 being payment due. 

 

 

 

Parents Name__________________       Signature____________________      Date__________ 

 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

           MEAL DEAL ORDER FORM   Friday 1st June,  2018 
 

I give permission for ……………………………………………………………………  to receive a meal deal consisting of 
chicken nuggets, a snack and a popper for $5.  All students need to provide recess. Jelly cups, custard cups & ice 
blocks are all 50¢ each.  

 

……………………………………                                …………………………… 

Parent Signature                                                                   Date 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
Congratulations and Happy Birthday to: 

Eli B turns 6 today. 

Sophie turns 10 today 

BOAT AWARDS 

Kinder—Eli & Evie 

1/2—Madison & Charlaine 

2/3/4—Indeeka & Tahlia 

5/6— Ava & Holly 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
1ST Bomaderry Scouts are holding a Family Friendly Bingo Night on Friday the 1st of June. At 

78 Bolong Rd, Bomaderry, doors open at 6.00pm, 1st game commences at 6.30.   

Bingo games, Chocolate wheel, Lucky door prize, Minute to win it games, Photo Booth. 

 Drinks, snacks, dabbers and glow sticks for sale. 

This is a fundraiser to help the scouts attend this years Jamboree. 


